
 

 

 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Board of Police Commissioners 

FROM:  Linda Bernard, Esq., Chairperson Policy Committee 

DATE:  October 9, 2023  

RE:  Policy Committee Meeting Memo 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Police Commissioners Policy Committee, please see the key updates from the 
committee meeting held on October 9, 2023: 
 
Board Attendees: Committee Chairperson Linda Bernard, Commissioner Ricardo Moore 
 

 Policies: 205.11 Officer-Involved Shooting Investigations and 307.8 Gunshot Detection System. 
Secretary Victoria Shah reviewed the feedback received during the 7/13/2023 Public Hearing 
and the policy language changes staff has been negotiating with DPD. Additional changes 
requested by the Commissioners during the meeting will be incorporated into the drafts, shared 
with DPD, and presented to the Committee at the next meeting. 

 Release of Footage from Force Incidents. At the request of Chairperson Bernard, Secretary Shah 
compiled and shared with the Commissioners articles and documents regarding policies that 
govern the release of footage from Force Incidents from Michigan and other states. The articles 
and documents will be posted on the city website under this meeting’s documents. 
Commissioners and Staff will review this and other information in preparation for proposing a 
policy for Detroit. 

 Project Plan for Policy Reviews. Secretary Shah shared the audit of DPD policy review dates and 
a project plan for managing the review of policies going forward.     

 
The next Policy Committee meeting is scheduled for October 23, 2023 at 5pm. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Linda Bernard, Esq. 
Chairperson, BOPC Policy Committee 


